
BEST SPORTING TWEET CHALLENGE 
PLEASE CAN PUPILS COME IN THEIR 
SPORTS KIT ALL WEEK! 

Monday 25th June kicks off a 
jam packed week of sporting 
activity including BMX, free-
style football, balloons, kick-
boxing, free bounding, judo 
and lots more! 

We would love to see the children compet-
ing/playing/practicing sport at home so please 
celebrate sport with us and send us your pho-
tos on twitter using #SPAGsports as we have 
lots of prizes for the best pictures. 

Mr S Magee - Sports Leader 

SUMMER FAIR NOTICES 
It is that time of the year again when we ask 
all of our lovely parents for donations towards 
the Summer fair.  

Every child will be given a raffle ticket book, 
please make sure you return this to school 
with the money or return the tickets if unwant-
ed.  

We are asking for; 

 New toys, books and games 

 Tins, jars or packets of food 

 Toiletries and fragrances 

 Cakes for the cafe 

 Teddy bears in good condition 

 Bottles of wine, beer, fizzy pop or any-
thing in a bottle! 

NO chocolate donations as the tombola is 
outside and if it is a hot day it ends in a melt-
ed mess, thank you. 

Can all donations be brought on Monday 2nd 
July please. All children will receive a ticket 
for their donation which will allow them to 

wear non - school uniform and  
crazy hair on the day of the Summer 
Fair, which is Friday 6th July 3-5pm. It 
promises to be a great day for the whole 
family! 

COLLECTING CHILDREN 
AFTER CLUBS 

We are changing the procedure for letting 
children out of clubs. The gates will open and 
club leaders will let children out of the class-
room and hall doors. This is to ensure the 
safety of all pupils.  

22nd June 2018 

St Peter at Gowts C of E Primary School   
Fortnightly News Updates 

Dates for your diary: 

W/c 25/6/18 - Sports Week 

26/6/18 - Samba event at 
LCFC 

29/6/18 - Y5 at LSST (Science 
day) 

3/7/18 - R,Y1,Y2 at The Ca-
thedral 

3/7/18 - KS2 Sports day  

6/7/18 - Summer Fair 3-5pm 

W/c 9/7/18 - Last week for 
Clubs 

9/7/18 - Nursery Oscars 

10/7/18 - KS1 Sports day 

10/7/18 - Y5/6 production 
2pm and 5pm 

11/7/18 - Y1/2 Wonder day 

11/7/18 - Y5 at Priory With-
am 

11/7/18 - Nursery Sports Day 
(2-3pm) 

11/7/18 - Discos 

13/7/18 - Y6 Leavers event 

16/7/18 - Y3/4 Wonder day 

16/7/18 -  Oscars  

17/7/18 - Transition Day 

18/7/18 - Y5/6 Wonder day 

19/7/18 -  Leavers Service in 
Church (all welcome) 

20/7/18 - Leavers service in 
school (Y6 parents) 

20/7/18 - Term 6 ends 

Attendance 

 Well done to Year 1 (99.3%) 
and Year 6 (96.7%) for their 
great attendance this week. 

 

2018/19 Staffing Confirmation 

Following on from last week, just a quick 
reminder of class teachers for next year.  

Nursery - Mrs McCormick 

Year R - Mrs Gough 

Year 1 - Miss Booth and Mrs Thorne 

Year 2 - Miss Smith 

Year 3 - Mrs Logan 

Year 4 - Mrs Eaton and Mrs Mayer 

Year 5 - Miss Hornsey 

Year 6 - Miss Witton 

Non class based teachers - Mrs Brad-
ley, Mr Pyburn and Mr Magee. 

We are so sad to say goodbye to Miss 
Haywood. She is taking a year out trav-
elling around the world with her partner, 
but we have our fingers crossed she will 
return to St Peters in the future. Miss 
Haywood has been an inspirational 
Year 6 teacher and has worked so in-
credibly hard with such positivity and 
talent.  

We wish Mrs Street well as she starts 
her teaching career at Coningsby St. 
Michael’s School, Mr Daley as he re-
turns home to teach in Luton and Miss 
Dennett as she starts at Washingbor-
ough School.  

We thank them all for their hard work 
and dedication to our children and 
school.    

We look forward to two new student 
teachers that will be placed with us in 
2018/19. Alice Rylatt and Lee Rollinson 
are both very keen and enthusiastic  
teachers. 

SAMBA BAND  

WORLD RECORD 
Years 3-6 are taking part in an excit-
ing  music project where we are at-
tempting to break the world record 
and form the World’s Largest Samba 
band with over 2500 children at Sincil 
Bank Stadium on Tuesday 26th June. 
Please do join us for a great day! Par-
ent volunteers are very welcome.  

LONDON VISIT 2018 

We are very proud to say that our Year 
6 visit to London was the best one yet!  
The group had a wonderful time and 
represented the school brilliantly. 
Please see Twitter for details.  

Talking Time  

 

Respect 

How do we 
show respect 
to others? 


